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2E Short-Term Rehab Unit-Liz Stewart Director Recreational Therapy #374

Families welcome to visit 
in our courtyard 9:30- Social Visits

11:30- Bible Study (2P)

2:00-Trivia

3:30- Check in's

9:30-Trumpet 
Tunes (common area)

10:30-Baking Group 
(common area)
2:00- Happy Hour/Bingo 
(DR)

10:00- Lutheran 
Services 
Chapel/channel 2

Families welcome to visit 
in our courtyard 

9:30- Room Chats

10:30- Fun with 
Marion

3:30- Room Check ins

9:30- Room Chats

10:00- Catholic Mass 
(Chapel/Ch.2)

10:30- Music Videos
(Common area)

3:30- Happy Hour Cart!

Families welcome to visit 
in our courtyard 

9:30- Morning Room Chats

11:30- Bible Study (Parlor)

1:30- Movie Matinee- (HH) 
"Magic of Belle Isle" 

9:30-Trumpet 
Tunes (common area)

10:30-Baking Group 
(common area)
2:00- Happy Hour/Bingo 
(DR)

10:00- Lutheran 
Services -Channel 2

Families welcome to visit 
in our courtyard 

9:30- Room Chats

10:30- Fun with 
Marion

3:30- Room Check ins

9:30- Room Chats

10:30- Music Videos
(Common area)

3:30- Happy Hour 
Cart!

Families welcome to visit 
in our courtyard 

9:30- Morning Room Chats

11:30- Bible Study (Parlor)

3:30-Courtyard Visits

9:30-Trumpet 
Tunes (common area)

10:30- Baking Group!
(common area)
2:00- Happy Hour/Bingo 
(DR)

10:00- Lutheran 
Services -Channel 2

Families welcome to visit 
in our courtyard 

9:30- Morning Chats

3:30- Room Check ins

9:30- Room Chats

10:00- Catholic Mass 
(CH.2)

10:30- Music Videos
(common area)

3:30- Happy Hour Cart!

Families welcome to visit 
in our courtyard 

9:30- Morning Room Chats

11:30- Bible Study (Parlor)

1:30-Movie Matinee 
(parlor)"Wonder"

9:30-Trumpet 
Tunes (common area)

10:30- Baking Group!
(common area)

2:00- Happy Hour & Bingo 
(DR)

10:00- Lutheran 
Services -Channel 2

Sunday

Families welcome to visit 
in our courtyard 

Saturday

9:30- Morning  Chats

Friday

Courtyard Social with 
Mastana and Shari
(Time TBD)

Independence Day (US) 

Thursday

Families welcome to visit 
in our courtyard 

Wednesday

9:30-Morning Chats

11:30- Bible Study (Parlor)

2:00-Courtyard Social

3:30-Check in's

Tuesday

9:30-Trumpet Tunes 
(common area)

10:30- Baking Group!
(common area)

2:00-Happy 
Hour/Bingo (DR)

Canada Day 

Monday

Please contact Liz at ext 
374 for any requests for 
supplies ie: crossword 
puzzles, playing cards, 
books, magazines, etc.


